
As of 2024, all undergraduate first-year students in all Colleges and bachelor's degree programmes must (compulsory) 
successfully complete the four units in the non-credit-bearing First-Year Experience Programme (FYEP) within their 
first year of enrolment at the university.

Have you fallen behind with Units One and Two of the First-Year Experience Programme? Don't worry, we have a 
solution. Join us for a catch-up session and get back on track.

CLICK HERE TO SECURE YOUR SPOT OR SCAN THIS QR CODE

VENUES PER CAMPUS

Date:  20th - 27th June 2025   |   Time: 10h00 - 14h00

For further information:

Edgewood

chum_fye_edge@ukzn.ac.za

Pietermaritzburg

chum_fye_pmb@ukzn.ac.za

Howard College: 

chum_fye_hc@ukzn.ac.za

EDGEWOOD

LAN 5 & LAN 6

PIETERMARITZBURG

NAB 227

HOWARD COLLEGE

MULTIMEDIA LAN

CHUM FYEP
CATCH-UP SESSION

Don’t be left behind! Ungasali! Ungashiyeki!

CHUM FYEP
CATCH-UP SESSION

https://url.za.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/J-UnCNx1WPS001N4QimfZfyYXmB?domain=forms.office.com



